
Public Hearing for Schools Conditional Use Permit (CUP)

 

Public Hearing Notice:  MD Schools CUP and the
Deinhard Extension Safety Issue

Hello, Neighbors,

We have just received formal notice of a public hearing regarding the
McCall-Donnelley Schools'  Conditional Use Permit (CUP) to be held
on:
            Date:  Tuesday, Dec 7, 2021
            Time:  4:30pm
            Location:  Legion Hall, Lower Level

According to the full Public Hearing notice (click HERE to view it):

Written comment is due to  bparker@mccall.id.us by:
     TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2021

To comment virtually, on Dec 7, we must register with Brian
Parker, bparker@mccall.id.us

Agenda and packet materials will be posted by the City here 1 week
prior to Dec 7 (which is Nov 30):
www.mccall.id.us/planning-zoning-agendas-minutes

Materials are available at City Hall prior to Nov 30 upon request. 

To comment in person at the meeting, participation is limited to the
first 7 persons.  (In the past, they have rotated people in and out to
accommodate everyone.)

To listen to the meeting, call 208-634-8900 and enter conf id 443 175
772# when prompted. 

(Yes, we are requesting that materials be posted to provide sufficient
time for comment prior to the meeting. This is an incredibly short
timeframe for anyone to meet for this and other future public hearings
that affect us in The Woodlands.) 

This is important to us in The Woodlands for the sake of safety when
there is development to the East.  In a 1994 Conditional Use Permit,
the Schools agreed to grant a Right of Way for the extension of
Deinhard.  This agreement should not become essentially null and void
due to the construction and renovations approved by P&Z in this
current Conditional Use Permit (CUP). The 1994 agreement to grant a
ROW should be reiterated in the current CUP in order not to invalidate
the Schools'  past obligations and agreements. 

Please consider making your voice heard, this is part of the process.  
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